
fir] I O TUPI 
Ric, de Jarniro Brazil 
Arril, 18, 1945 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. a 2, 
Walnut Dort, 
Pennsylvan4a, - U.S.A. 

Dear Sir, 

With great pleasure we knowledge your kind 
letter of February 219 in wich you affirm having re- 
-eived our broadcast on the morning of February 20. 

By our file, we can confirm that your re- 
,- Ttion was in accordance with a special experimen - 
tal program for the -binning of the new 50Kwmts. trans 
mitter that we are building here. 

We thank you for your kind attention, ho- 
ping that in a near future you continue to listen to 
our regular programs. 

With our best regards, 

adio Tupf_ 

Muri?' D mrdim 
Diretor Comercir'l 
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